Budget accepted.

Report from Jan Price (vice president) – none.

Report from Bruce MacDermott (treasurer) – budget.

Report from Karen Heim (corresponding secretary) – chapter deactivation.

No Recording Secretary to report.

Report from Pierre (parliamentarian) – none.

Report from Pierre/Bruce (archives) – archives have wishlist.

Report from Nora Mai (president) – corporation still exists, have filed tax stuff.

Report from Karen Heim (chapter status) – Middle Tennessee deactivated, Dallas voted to separate, Western Pennsylvania is close to deactivation.

Report from Bruce MacDermott (budget and finance committee) – budget is close, but positive still.

No report from Newsletter (Cat).

Report from Bruce Mai (online archives) – considering the ramifications of music legality.

Report from Jan Price (t-chapter) – 11 members, all from Dallas.

Report from Karen Heim (pr committee) – pushed for more local pr.

Flyer should be on website and be updated.  Chapters should check that their information is correctly represented on the website and flyer, as these are the main point of contact for many chapters.

Chapter awards and history of awards on website.

PR Committee should consider an ICG award, but what kind, what benefit, and how is it decided?

No report from website.

No Old Business.

New Business:

Non-reporting chapters:

Do we want to alter the standing rules on contact with chapters?  Right now they read 6 months before contact is initiated, but that seemed too long to most present at the meeting.  They suggest perhaps 3 months?  Or, it was suggested that the rule can be left alone, but we can add in other steps that take place before the 6 month deadline (Pierre, can you forward me the wording to the rule in question?).

It was proposed that bylaws or standing rules be amended to include a job description for chapter representatives to outline to them the responsibilities of the job.

Agree to table to move to online.


Newsletter:

Newsletter Committee (Rob, Janine, Carole Parker, and Cat, and Dawn M. voluntold at meeting to be on it, Joanie Daschle may or may not have volunteered to be on it) will come up with a suggestion on how to make the newsletter more economically feasible.  A mechanism needs to be set up and distributed to the membership for them to give the Newsletter Committee input on this issue.

Joanie Daschle volunteered to look into what must be notified by law in snail mail.

Agree to table to move to online.


Officers voted into office:

President: Rob Himmelsbach
VP: Ann Catelli
Cor. Sec.: Kelly Lynch
Rec. Sec.: Aurora Celeste
Treasurer: Jeanine Swicke

BOD move to accept all business and elections of general meeting.
